
Scottish Government submission of 17 August 
2023 
PE1962/E: Stop motorhomes parking overnight 
out with formal campsites, caravan parks and 
Aires 
 

Request from Committee: The Committee is keen to know whether the 
campervan and motorhome working group has reported to the Visitor 
Management Steering Group and when the Steering Group is expected 
to respond to that report. 
 

Response: As work is still underway, no formal report has been 

submitted to the steering group, although informal updates have been 

provided.  

Reporting was discussed at the Visitor Management Steering Group and 

it was agreed a formal report will be provided at the end of 2023. 

 


	Scottish Government submission of 17 August 2023
	PE1962/E: Stop motorhomes parking overnight out with formal campsites, caravan parks and Aires


